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From: Lee Smith 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 3:43 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

The time is now. The cause is now. The solution is now. Civic action sets the course and our institutions plot that 
determined course. Not since Gordon below Franklin has there been so much public discourse or din. The very singular 
notion that AFL deserves such massive taxpayer handouts is preposterous. We now examine under the democratic 
microscope all variables pertaining to this spurious project.. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Lee Smith 
 




